
 

 

 

 
 

Friday, January 19, 2024 

 
Dear Linden Families, 

 

All Linden Public Schools will operate on an early dismissal with lunch served tomorrow, Friday, January 19th. 

See the table below with the dismissal times for each school.  

 

• There is no aftercare or after school events for Friday, January 19th.  

• Saturday events for January 20th are currently on. If those schedules change you will be informed. 

 

We will continue to monitor the weather. I also communicate with our city officials and surrounding districts. If 

the weather changes to unsafe conditions, and we need to close schools for the full day, I will send a message 

out to you by 5:30am on January 19th.  

 

 

Remain safe and be well.  

Take care, 

 

Atiya Y. Perkins 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


